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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From time to time class teachers will organise local trips with the children. These might include outings 
such as walking to the beach for geography field work or trips to Southchurch Park. The school requires 
written permission from parents/carers to take children on trips and without this your child would be 
unable to take part. 
 
These visits form an important part of the curriculum and are a great way to bring the children’s learning 
to life. 
 
Separate permission slips will be sent home for other visits which are outside the local area or those 
which require a contribution to cover costs. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher.  If the slip is not returned 
to the school, your child will be unable to take part in local school visits. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss D Henley  Mr M Aggus 
Principal   Vice Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………..…………………………………………….. to go on local school trips 
with Porters Grange Primary School. 
 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer. 
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